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Innovation Saskatchewan is pleased to announce an additional $1 million investment in the International Minerals
Innovation Institute (IMIl). The funding was announced at the IMIl annual general meeting today.

In 2012, Innovation Saskatchewan committed $2.7 million to the minerals industry education and research accelerator,
which has helped fund seven education and two research projects to date. The additional funding brings this investment
to $3.7 million.

“Saskatchewan’s mining industry is contributing to our province’s strong, diversified economy and to the world in big
ways,” Minister responsible for Innovation Jeremy Harrison said. “We are pleased to provide an additional investment to
support two new IMII research and development projects, along with other opportunities, to ensure the industry’s
continued expansion and prosperity.”

The IMIl is a collaboration between industry, government, and education and research institutions to articulate industry’s
top concerns and facilitate the accelerated development of solutions for those needs.

The IMIl is the only institute in Canada dedicated to conducting research on the unique problems arising from potash and
uranium production — two key minerals in Saskatchewan’s mining industry.
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